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Community Medical Center in Falls City to Host Annual Public Meeting 
Community Medical Center in Falls City will conduct its Annual Community Meeting Thursday,
March 22nd at 5 p-m in the CMC Education Room at the hospital.
    The meeting is open to the public.  Hospital CEO Ryan Larsen will provide information and
answer questions about the state of the hospital and its performance in 2011.  Information will be
provided on quality, patient experience, finance and community benefit.
    The meeting is expected to be no more than 45 minutes long.  


